
  
REGION 3  
Nashville area 
3210 East Lake Drive, 
Nashville, TN  37214 
Carol Lane, Secretary - 
615/497-2359 
Web:  
http://region3mtpca.com 
 
A PROFESSIONAL 
ORGANIZATION                              
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PEOPLE 
 
 
September Meeting 2014 
Our next Region 3 meeting 
will be held on Thursday 

September 18, 6:00 p.m. 
at Santa Fe Cattle Co. on 
2520 Music Valley Drive.  
Nashville, TN 
 
Guest Speaker: 
Our scheduled speaker is 
David James of Forshaw 
who will speak on vector 
control.  

 
 
 
TRAINING:  
Find current schools on our 
website: 
http://region3mtpca.com   
 
 
REGION 3 FALL PANIC 

SCHOOL:  We will be 
holding our Fall Panic 

School on September 30, 

2014 at the Dept. of 
Agriculture Barn.  

Registration has gone out and is also in this 
newsletter and on our web site.  As of today 

August 25, we have 37 spots left so if you want 
to attend call Carol with the numbers AND mail 
in the registration and payment. This school will 
be divided into 2 sessions, each should be worth 
4 points one point being the study page.  The 
school will be limited to 100 attendees per new 
rules of Dept. of Agriculture and ALL 

attendees must pre-register.  Same price if 

you are there half day or full day, lunch will 
be served.  Again the afternoon session will go 
for 3 hours with a study page being sent home 
for an extra point. 
http://region3mtpca.com  
 
 

 
 
 
 
TPCA Point Pursuit training: Sandy has 

scheduled point pursuit training and the dates 

can be found on her website  

Call Sandy for information 1-800-730-6751 
http://tennesseepestcontrolassociationinc.com/51
73.html  
 

David James of Forshaw is doing a 
seminar & trade show September 18 in the 
Opryland area.  Registration can be found on our 
web site. 

  
 
License Exams 2013:       For licensing and 
charter information and downloadable forms go 
to    
http://www.tn.gov/agriculture/regulatory/license
s.shtml  
TN Dept. of Agriculture Apprentice Termite 
Technician Schools 2014 .  17 points .     
September 9-11   Contact Jerry Seabolt at 
(615)837-5178 regarding registration 
Master Commercial Pest Control School 
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7 points in category 7 to be held at the Ed Jones 
Auditorium NO MASTER COMMERCIAL 

SCHOOL SCHEDULED AT THIS TIME  
When scheduled, the registration form can be 
found on our website:  
http://www.region3mtpca.com/12022.html  
 
There are additional certification classes in 
various categories on the Registration Review 
which can be found on our website under 
Training and Dept. of Agriculture Tabs. 
 
The proposed TIFRA rules will become 
effective on June 29, 2014.  Everyone who is 
currently good through October 21, 2017 will be 
rolled over to December 31,2017.  Those that 
have not accrued all of their points will be rolled 
over to December 31, 2014.    
 
NOMINATIONS FOR PRESIDENT 

DESIGNATE REGION 3. 

We need some nominations for President 
Designate for Region 3 who can take over the 
meetings in the event the President is 
unavailable and also who will take over as 
President at our July 2015 meeting.  Please bring 
your nominations to the September meeting, we 
would like to be able to vote on them and have 
results by our November meeting. 
 
 

2014-2015 TPCA MEMBERSHIP 
It is once again time for membership renewal.  
Membership runs from July 1-June 30.  A form 
can be found on our website.  
http://www.region3mtpca.com  
 
REMINDERS: 
The TPCA is creating a website.  
http://tennesseepestcontrolassociationinc.com   
This is a work in progress and some pages are still 
under construction so be patient please.   
 
 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR CHEMICAL SUPPLIERS 
AND REPRESENTATIVES WHO 
CONTINUALLY SUPPORT OUR MEETINGS 
AND SCHOOLS. 

  Dennis Waldrop & Jeff Baker 

David James, & 
 Mark Cavanaugh 

Jim Orr 
 
 
  
Reminder: 
TN Dept. of Agriculture Newsletter 
TENNESSEE DEPT. OF AGRICULTURE 

REGISTRATION REVIEW 
A monthly publication featuring the latest information from 
the pesticide registration/license issuance office.  (product 

changes, certification classes, rule/law changes)  If you 

Want to receive this via E-mail there is no fee. If you 
receive a hardcopy, the fee is $12 per year. 
You can E mail a request to John Ewell at the following 

address   

 email: John.Ewell@tn.gov 
John W. Ewell, Supervisor 

Division of Consumer and Industry Services 

Pesticide Registration & License Issuance 

436 Hogan Road, Porter Building | P O Box 40627 | 
Nashville, TN 37204 
(Work) 615-837-5340| (Fax) 615-837-5012 |  

 
Carol Lane 
Secretary, Region 3 TPCA 
 

 
 
TEAMWORK 
Coming together is a Beginning…. 
Keeping together is Progress…. 
Working together is a Success 
 


